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4129 Mercury Dr.
 Albuquerque, NM 87116

Office: 505-255-1188 
Emergency Maintenance: 844-887-6838

 
STAFF

 
Community Director.................................... Charlena Cavender

 
 Community Manager.........................................Veronica Lopez

 
Community Supervisor........................................Tana Gallegos 

                    Maxwell Place
 

Maintenance Director.........................................Paul Melendez
 

Maintenance Supervisor..............................................Bill Ward
 

Maintenance Supervisor......................................Don Morrison
 

RSS Pershing, Vil 1 & 3..................................Fredrick Martinez
 

RSS Villages 2 & Vil 7.......................................David Vialpando
 

RSS Villages 4, 5 & 6......................................Leann McDonald
 

Leasing Agent...............................................Shannon LeFebvre
 

Leasing Agent...............................................Sabrina Rhinehart
 

Marketing Coordinator............................................Megan Gibb

     MEET THE STAFF

CEL BACKYARD BBQ
 

Thank you to everyone who came and enjoyed our backyard BBQ with us! We
appreciate your participation in the CEL Survey and hope you had a great time at
your well-deserved BBQ.
 

We had burgers, hot dogs, snow cones, cotton candy, a cake walk, door prizes, and
more! We had a great time getting to spend that time with you all!

TASTY TREAT WEDNESDAYS
Starting July 5th until school starts, we will be driving around
handing out free popsicle and ice cream treats from 2:30-3:30
pm every Wednesday. Keep an eye/ear out for us and come down
to the end of your driveway to pick out a cool treat! 

SUMMER IS HERE!
 
With the long summer days upon us, we would like to remind you to please drive slowly and carefully
throughout our neighborhoods as children will be playing outside. Also please be careful when
pulling out of driveways or blind spots. Try to utilize your carports or driveways for parking to limit
children darting out from between vehicles parked on the street. Please supervise small children at
all times. Children riding scooters/bikes/skateboards should be wearing appropriate protection such
as helmets and padding.
 
Enjoy your summer! www.kirtlandfamilyhousing.com



FAIRY TALE DAY
 
We had a lot of princesses, Peter Pan, and a lost boy from
Neverland join us for our Fairy Tale Day! We read fairy tales,
decorated our own crowns and swords, and enjoyed some yummy
cupcakes and fruit. 
 
Congratulations to our two winners of our costume contest as
well!
 
Also, thank you to Blue Star Families for joining us and handing
out free books to our military kiddos. We appreciate you!
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FATHER'S DAY WINNER
Congratulations to Doralys
Torres in winning our Father's
Day photo contest on Facebook.
We hope you enjoyed the
Lowe's gift card! Thank you to
everyone who submitted
photos. We enjoyed seeing all of
your favorite "Moments with
Dad!"
 
Don't forget to "like" us on
Facebook to stay informed on
upcoming events and contests:
@MaxwellPlaceABQ

BLUE STAR FAMILIES FREE MILITARY DAY
The Kirtland AFB chapter of Blue Star Families is thrilled to 
announce their first ever FREE Military Day at the Explora Science
Center and Children's Museum! Doors open at 12 PM until 6 PM
on Sunday, July 9, 2017.
 
Please bring your military ID and mention "Blue Star Families" at
the front desk for a FREE day supporting our local Military &
their families. (All branches, Reserve, and Guard units
welcome!) 
 
Blue Star Families representatives will also be in attendance
giving out a FREE book to each of our Military kiddos whose
parents sign in with them! Be on the lookout for their table and
we hope to see you there!

FOURTH OF JULY SAFETY TIPS
 
SUN SAFETY: Protect your skin against the sun with SPF, and drink plenty of fluids to avoid
dehydration.
 
WATER SAFETY: Make sure everyone near water in pools, ponds, lakes, or the ocean has the
proper skills to swim, keep an eye on young children and check floatation devices for leaks.
 
GRILLING SAFETY: Check to make sure your grill is in proper working order, don't ignite charcoal
with gasoline or lighter fluid, use heat resistant tools and never lean over an open flame.
 
FIREWORKS SAFETY: Stay a safe distance away from any fireworks display. Be mindful of
children with sparklers, as the wire remains hot enough to burn skin even after the sparks have
ended. Please follow posted fireworks regulations.
 
Have a fun and safe Independence Day!


	RecID:1
	Page 1
	Page 2


